The theme for the month of September is “positive attitude.”
Please remember to wear your mask properly while in the building. It is to be over your mouth and nose. The only time you do not wear your mask is when you are sitting and eating or drinking and when you are outside.
· We have a student-led breakfast program that is available to all students, every morning. If you are hungry in the morning, please help yourself to a healthy food item to start the day. This will be set up outside our Student Lounge.


Fundraiser
We have decided to participate in the Kiwanis Calendar Fundraiser this year. Each student is asked to sell at least one calendar. Some students are becoming very competitive and have sold numerous calendars. Way to go Barnhill.
· Our plan is to run this fundraising campaign until Thanksgiving.

Athletics and Activities:
Soccer: Practice for the boys’ team is today. Practices will run until 4:30 p.m.
Cross Country: Practice is today until 3:45 p.m.
The first cross country meet will be this Wednesday at Forest Hills School, beginning at 4:00pm.
The first meeting for GSA will be in the Resource Room at noon today at lunch. Bring your lunch with you and show proof of immunization. Ms. Stout will be in the Resource Room to greet you.
Mrs. Roy is looking to start a weekly after school music club. The club is open to anyone who is interested in learning piano or guitar, no experience necessary. If this sounds like something for you, bring your lunch to the Art room next Monday at noon for more details.
Upcoming Events:
1. Terry Fox Walk. The Barnhill Memorial School Terry Fox walk will take place tomorrow.  The walk will be completed by grade level, with each class participating in the morning. We do ask that you donate to the Terry Fox campaign. You can do this in two different ways; by donating a toonie for Terry or by going online and donating by using the link: http://www.terryfox.ca/BarnhillMemorialSchool Please give your toonie to your homeroom teacher. 

2. Both the National Day for Truth and Reconciliation and Orange Shirt Day will take place this Thursday, September 30th. On September 30th, we encourage everyone to wear orange to raise awareness of the tragic legacy of the residential schools and to pay tribute to the thousands of survivors. 

A few reminders – we have an electronics policy that we all must abide to – absolutely NO picture taking or creating videos of other students. We also have a dress policy – please dress appropriately for school.

Have a terrific Tuesday.
